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This Week
Happy Easter: We hope you all enjoy the Easter break and look forward to seeing 

everyone back in school for the start of the Summer Term on Monday 25th April.

School Photographer: The school photographer will be visiting on Thursday 28th 

April to take portraits of all our students.

Art Exhibition: We are holding an Art Exhibition in the Studio on the evening of 

Wednesday 11th May, displaying artwork created by students from across the whole 

school. Please see the attached invitation for details.

Staff Leavers: We are very sad to say goodbye to Gaby, Michaella, Fiona W, Lisa W & 

Kate, all of whom are leaving us at the end of this term. Amanda, our physiotherapist, 

is also leaving just after Easter. Please see the attached letter from her for more 

information. We will miss you all and wish you the very best for the future.

Easter Eggs: Thank you to our lorry driving friend Carl, who has provided chocolate 

Easter Eggs for all our students again this year!

Letters Home
Seniors Classes: Yachting trip letter & consent form. (Sent home in bags.)

Seniors Classes: Chessington trip letter & consent form. (In bags.)

Globetrotters Work Experience Group: Work experience letter & consent form. (In bags.)

Yoimoji of the Week: Bulk
Bulk is an honest hippo. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with 

learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for 

character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Eddie H, Sailors - Fantastic writing.

Dominic C, Sailors - Great signing and talking.

Elena, Sailors - Being happy and engaged throughout all morning circle times this week.

Bobby, Astronauts - Being a fantastic learner and role model.



Easter Egg Photos

Students in Seniors and Globetrotters photography groups took some Easter themed 

photos this week, creating their own arrangements of chocolate eggs. Here are some 

pictures of them at work and of their results.
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